
DETROIT LOCAL ROAD 
IMPROVEMENTS 

 
 
Michigan Interchange activities include local road improvements, which include: 
 
Reconstruction and 
realignment of: 
• Green Street from I-75 to W. 

Jefferson Avenue, including a 
boulevard from the Norfolk 
Southern Railway to W. 
Jefferson Avenue (in 
progress) 

• Campbell Street from I-75 to 
W. Jefferson Avenue, 
including a boulevard from 
the Norfolk Southern Railway 
to W. Jefferson Avenue (in 
progress) 

• Livernois Avenue from I-75 to the dead end, with construction a cul-de-sac and conversion to 
2-way traffic (from Fort Steet south) (in progress) 

 
Reconstruction and reconfiguration of the following intersections:  
• West End Street and Fort Street (complete)  
• West End Street and W. Jefferson Avenue (complete)  
• Dearborn Street and W. Jefferson Avenue 
• Clark Street and Fort Street (complete)  
• Clark Street and W. Jefferson Avenue (complete)  

 
Road resurfacing will take place on: 
• East and westbound I-75 Service Drives from West End Street to Clark Street (in progress) 
• Fort Street from Junction Avenue to Green Street (in progress) 
• Cavalry Street: construction of a new cul-de-sac at the southern terminus 
• W. Jefferson Avenue from Campbell Street to West End Street (in progress).   

FORT STREET ROAD IMPROVEMENT STAGES AND TIMELINES  
Fort Street is being resurfaced from Green Street to Junction Street as part of the project’s local 
road improvements. This includes repaving of the road as well as reconstruction of curbs, 
sidewalks and bike lanes. This work is being undertaken in a phased approach which requires lane 
closures along Fort Street. 
 



 

 
 

 

EASTBOUND FORT STREET 

Until Summer 2024 

                Work is currently taking place between Waterman Street and Junction Street. 

                Green Street to Waterman Street is complete. 

The intersection of Fort Street and Campbell Street is complete. 

WESTBOUND FORT STREET 

Until Fall 2024 

Work is currently taking place between Green Street and Waterman Street. 

The section between Waterman Street and Junction Street is anticipated to begin in 
Summer 2024. 

For more information about the Gordie Howe International Bridge project visit 
www.GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com or call 1-844-322-1773. Follow us on X at 
www.x.com/GordieHoweBrg, like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/GordieHoweBridge and 
connect with us on LinkedIn at www.linkedin.com/company/wdba-apwd 
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